
J.C. BOSE UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY, YMCA FARIDABAD 

NAAC ‘A’ Grade accredited State University 

Department of Business Studies 

Report on Industrial Visit to Bombay Stock Exchange, New Delhi 

The students of B.Com(H) Department of Business Studies, J.C Bose University of Science 

and Technology went for a visit to Bombay Stock Exchange, New Delhi office on 19-July-

2022. The visit was organised under chairperson Dr. Manisha Goel by faculty members Mr 

Vikas and Dr. Rashmi. More than 40 students participated in industrial visit. At the BSE 

office, experts on financial markets shared their valuable experience with the students. 

 



 
 

The students were made aware of the working mechanism of the stock market and how to deal 

with the client demands. 

 



 
 

The BSE experts also guided students to the various certifications being provided by the BSE 

Institute. It was a great learning experience for the students. The experts also expressed 

their interest to host more such visits and workshop in the future. 


